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Tuesday 22nd October 2019 
Dear Parents / Carers  

This year, at Perry Hall, we are enhancing the way we communicate with parents and carers. We will be 

providing a termly written report, which will then be discussed during Parents’ Consultation Evening. The 

Autumn term report will predict your child’s attainment for the end of year and will identify their termly targets 

to ensure they reach their prediction. You will receive these reports week beginning 4th November. 

Parent consultation meetings will be held in school on Wednesday 20th November.  This is an opportunity for 

you to meet your child’s class teacher, to look at their books and to discuss their report. 

Please complete the slip below and return it as soon as possible, so that an appointment can be made. You will 

be provided with a consultation time as close as possible to which you have requested.  

Yours sincerely,  

R Kohli 

Miss R Kohli 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Parent Consultation Meetings – Wednesday 20th November 

Pupil Name:  ………………………………………………………………                Class:  ………………………………… 

I would like an appointment on (please tick relevant box) :- 

• Wednesday 20th November – between 3.30pm & 4.30pm    

• Wednesday 20th November – between 4.40pm & 5.30pm 

• Wednesday 20th November – between 5.40pm & 6.30pm 

• Wednesday 20th November – between 6.40pm & 7.30pm    

 

Signed:  ……………………………………………………… Parent/Carer:  ……………………………………………………………… 
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